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The current signature gathering rules are allowing to many petitions qualify for a vote.  

It also allows ideas that only have support from a very small portion of Oregon to be 

voted on and sometimes passed.  Making the changes in this  resolution would help 

Oregon have less initiatives that are not representative of Oregon.   Passing this bill 

would only allow the Oregon voters to decide if this is successful.  Legislators should 

support this to allow Oregon voters to decide.   Please support this process.  
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